
Email invitation to take post-participation survey

Hi [First name], 

Thanks for joining the National Learning Community for HIV CBO Leadership! We hope you found your 
experience with us useful and productive.  In order to meet our goals, we would like to hear more about 
your experience with us. Please take 6 minutes to let us know what you thought of our virtual Learning 
Community services. Your feedback will help us improve our services and understand what has been 
most useful for learning community members such as yourself. We value your opinions. 

The following link will take you to a survey that will take 6 minutes to fill out: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/tr/v1/te/akU_2BQc2vAhAsa_2B264x1g6_2FpF_2Fhy3EhxbpxJDHYpYZT
3PErDK_2Bf6OjNYOPsqZdKwgnmd0XOXhEv71qGi5LVJA_2Ft_2BWdjGqCd15ZOMVeOkOvZfgeH1mr5XsZP
xMvTx49ajK6_2BHISnPLZQnebEbckiAXGL6t1IgdmrRo9V9iZXH6eA8DLSIm6eIhILt3I9iOzWe2 

Please do not forward this message. This link is uniquely tied to this survey and your email address. 

Thank you for your feedback! 

Sincerely, 

Capacity for Health 
Asian & Pacific Islander American Health Forum
Email: c4hlc@apiahf.org
Websites: capacity4health.org | apiahf.org
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